
In February, St. Luke conducted its first parish mission 
trip to El Salvador.  Fr. Kevin and the parishioners on 
that trip have established a parish El Salvador 
Ministry.   

This ministry is open to all from any parish who wish 
to participate.  The goal of the ministry is to build up 
the Body of Christ by growing connections between 
Chiltiupan, El Salvador and St. Luke Parish and the 
Lakewood Community.   

See below regarding donation opportunities, parish activities and two mission trips in 2025. 

 

Financial:  Our goal is to raise $20,000 in 2024 that will: 

 Provide a salary for a critically needed third teacher for the 

eight grades taught at Cuervo Abajo school 

 Rebuild functioning bathrooms at Cuervo Abajo school 

 Build bathrooms with plumbing to replace outhouses at 

the chapel and shrine in Santiago Nonualco, site of the 

martyrdom of Jean Donovan (former St. Luke 

Parishioner), Sr. Dorothy Kazel, Sr. Ita Ford and Sr 

Maureen Clarke 

 Provide housing, bedding and food to those most in need 

Donations can be made cash or check (please make payable to “St. Luke Church” 

and note “Salvador Ministry” in memo line) or by using this QR 

code that connects to FaithDirect. 

 

 

Ever wonder why St. Luke Church has this shrine to Martyrs of El 
Salvador? 

Learn more at https://stlukelakewood.org/el-salvador-ministry/ or 
email Salvador@Stlukelakewood.org and one of the ministry team 
members will be happy to provide more information. 

https://stlukelakewood.org/el-salvador-ministry/
mailto:Salvador@Stlukelakewood.org


Building Solidarity:  
Two parish mission trips 
in 2025!  
 
Dates:  February 19-23, April 22-26  
 
Cost: $1,800.00   
(includes airfare, hotel at the Boca Olas 
resort, all in-country meals, 
transportation and Salvadoran hosts 
and interpreters from the experienced 
team assembled by St. Dominic Parish) 

 
For more information:  
See the parish website under the “El 

Salvador Ministry” tab 

(https://stlukelakewood.org/el-salvador-

ministry/ 

Or,  email 
Salvador@stlukelakewood.org  
 
Or, speak with Fr. Kevin.  
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